
 

 

Surveillance Video Shows Suspect Vehicle in Aloha Exposer Case 

December 3, 2020 

 

On Wednesday, December 2, 2020, at around 10:30 a.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies 

responded to a report that an adult man exposed himself to a 13-year-old boy. 

The incident happened while the boy was skateboarding at an apartment complex near SW 214th Ave. 

and Alexander St. in the community of Aloha. 

The surveillance video shows the suspect drive into the parking lot of the complex prior to the incident 

occurring. The vehicle is a white, 4-door sedan with no plates. The driver is described as a man with a 

darker complexion around the age of 30. He has light facial hair and black straight hair. 

He was wearing a black fedora-style hat, black jacket and black pants, as well as a black bandana 

around his neck. 

If you have any information, please contact non-emergency dispatch at 503-629-0111. 

Case #50-20-6872. 

VIDEO LINK: youtu.be/d_zWtrA7YGE 

 

https://youtu.be/d_zWtrA7YGE

